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SUBURBAN LIBRARY COOPERATIVE

44750 Delco Blvd
Sterling Heights, Michigan 48313
Board Meeting
February 28, 2013
I.
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. at the Suburban Library Cooperative by Belinda Shelton Duggan.


Trustees present: Barbara Brown (Clinton-Macomb), Terri Larrew (Harper Woods), 


Stan Lisica (MacDonald), Amanda Osborne (Ray), Ron Black (Shelby), Nancy 


Todorovich (Sterling Heights), Belinda Shelton Duggan (Troy), Frank Pasternak 


(Warren).


      Trustees excused: Nancy Ehrke (Fraser).

Staff present: Tammy Turgeon, Pat Linsday (Suburban Library Cooperative).
II.          Approval of the Agenda

Motion made by Black to approve the Agenda, supported by Osborne. Motion Carried.

III.         Approval of the Minutes

Brown moved to approve the January 31, 2013 minutes, supported by 

Todorovich. The minutes were then amended for Item VI.D.1 to include the 

following: Stan Lisica also asked about expiring library cards on the patron’s 

birthdate. Tammy will investigate this further. Brown confirmed her motion 

to approve the January 31, 2013 minutes as amended, Todorovich confirmed 


her support of the motion. Motion carried.
IV.
      Public Participation

None 
 V.         Member Library Concerns



      Vicki Bernieri was offered and accepted the Library Director’s position at the Ray 



       Township Library. Clinton-Macomb Library purchased property for the South Branch 



       Library.
VI. Action Items


A.  Approval of the Bills

Payment of the bills for February 2013 was approved on a motion by Larrew, supported by Osborne. Motion Carried.
B.  Budget Reports

     Brown moved to receive and file the January 2013 Budget Reports, 



 supported by Osborne. Motion Carried.
C. Investment Report/Finance Committee Report
           Pasternak moved to receive and file the Investment/Finance Committee Report,    




supported by Lisica. Motion Carried.
D. Personnel Committee Recommendations
1.  Updated to Personnel Policy
The Personnel Committee and the Suburban Library Cooperative Advisory Council recommend updating the Classification and Compensation, Insurance and Part-Time portions of the Personnel Policy. Todorovich made a motion to approve the updates to the Personnel Policy, supported by Larrew. Motion Carried. Turgeon will provide current compensation list for the Board at the next meeting.
VII.
    Information Items
A. Director’s Report
1. Gleaners Food for Fines/Food for Thought
Gleaners Food Bank is looking to coordinate food drives at libraries for the month of April. Libraries can offer fine forgiveness for donations (Food for Fines) or just serve as collection sites (Food for Thought). It will be up to each library to decide to participate in the program or not.
2. Summer Reading Signs
Tammy is getting pricing for yard signs that say A Library Champion Lives Here with each participating library’s name as a way to promote libraries’ summer reading programs. SLC would coordinate the ordering of the signs for interested SLC and TLN libraries.

B. Items for March Agenda
1. Budget revisions

2. New phone system

C. Advisory Council Minutes March 2013
D. New Member Handbook

    Belinda Duggan suggested creating a new member handbook for incoming 

 Suburban Library Cooperative Board Members. The handbook would provide 


 information about the Cooperative, the functions of the Cooperative Board,                 funding, and services provided to member libraries. Terri Larrew and Tammy              Turgeon have agreed to work with Belinda to create and/or update any previous          publications.
VIII.       Next meeting date 



The next Board Meeting is on Thursday, March 28, 2013 at the Suburban Library


Cooperative.
  IX.        Adjournment



      Pasternak moved to adjourn at 7:15 p.m., supported by Brown. Motion Carried.









Respectfully submitted:










Belinda Shelton Duggan, Chairperson
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